
 

 

 

 

 

18.01.24 

 

Dear Parents 

The Gremlin Dance Challenge takes place on Thursday 14th March 2024 at the Princes Hall in 

Aldershot. 

The event is a ticket only event and audience members must show their ticket on the door in order 

to gain entry to the auditorium. ALL CHILDREN (AGE 3+) MUST HAVE THEIR OWN SEAT AND 

THEREFORE WILL NEED A TICKET. This is a rule set by the venue. Children performing do not need a 

ticket. Please let us know if anyone attending is a wheelchair user so that we can let the venue 

know. 

There are a limited amount of tickets for each school due to the amount of schools and children 

attending and we have been allocated 2 tickets per child performing. 

If you would like to buy tickets payment can be made on SCOpay at a cost of £10 per ticket. Each 

child has been allocated 2 tickets but if you only want one ticket please make payment of £10 only. 

We will be ordering the tickets on Wednesday 31st January so the purchase window will close on 

Tuesday 30th January.  

Further details about the arrangements on the day will follow. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Wonders 


